
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 21, 2015 

 

Ms. Kirstin Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Regulatory Treatment of Pensions and Other Post-Employment Benefit Costs 

Board File Number EB-2015-0040 
 

1. Pursuant to the Board directions contained on page 2 of its letter dated May 14, 2015 initiating 

the above-referenced proceeding, Hydro Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) hereby advises the 

Ontario Energy Board of its intent to participate in the EB-2015-0040 consultation.   

 

2. Hydro Ottawa is not eligible for nor does it intend to seek an award of costs in this proceeding.  

All correspondence related to this consultation to be addressed to the undersigned.   

 

  

Respectfully,  

 
[Original signed by] 

 

Pamela Jones 

Manager, Regulatory Policy & Research 

Hydro Ottawa Limited 

3025 Albion Road North, PO Box 8700 

Ottawa, Ontario 

K1G3S4 

 

Email: regulatoryaffairs@hydroottawa.com  
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